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Sept 4, 1979 Bob Malone, our program chairman for today, will bring as
his guests the new teachérs who were hired for the upcoming school year.
We understand that he will also give a short talk entitled "What's Right
In Education". All members must try to sit next to one of the new
teachers. GOT THAT!

Last Week: First of all, your correspondent's apologies for the pro-
found faux pas in last week's bulletin. It was Captain Paul Kellerer
who made the arrangements for the wonderful lunch we all enjoyed at
Lytton Station, not Capt. Jim Foote.who, I was informed, has not been
at Lytton for quite some time. My apopogies to Capt. Kellerer.

After a most tasty repast prepared by the Salvation Army cooksﬁ Capt.
Kellerer gave us a talk describing how the men who are '"guests'" of the
Salvation Army at this facility got there, and how they are treated.

Most of them were alcoholics or hooked on dope, and come from all walks
of life.

All of them are assigned work at the Station, such as helping in the
kitchen, tending the Thrift Shop, doing work around the grounds, taking
care of the prize herd of cattle that the Army owns, etec. The appli-
cants for admission are getting younger, these days, Capt. Kellerer
went on to say, with most of them in their early 20's, Many of them
are on dope, and are brought to the facility by their parents, It is

felt that 90 days is the right length of time for treatment, although
some require longer.

While at the fac1li£}vthe pay is low, starting at $5.00 per week up to

a top of $18.00 per week. These sums are not considered "wages" but
"eratuities"

Once again, the Salvation Army had found a need and filled it.

We welcomed Lew Hodden, a guest of Woody Frampton; Waldo Iversen was

fined $1.00 for misplacing a tray, and your bulletin editor the same

sum for the error detailed in the 2nd paragraph above. Bill Kassin,

Woody Frampton, & Gary Rosenberg were all fined $1.00 for not wearing
a Kiwanis cap to the ball-game last Sunday.

Speaking of which, it was indeed a fun day even though the Giants lived
up to their reputation and lost. Our thanks to all those who put so
much work into making it happen. - -
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DON'T FORGET-next Tuesday (9/4) there will«be a&»inter—club to Sebas-
topol for lunch.
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Next Week: This will be "Past Presidents' Day', Walt Wright will act
as Moderator, Master of Ceremonies, Program Chairman or call him what
you will. Let's have a good turn-out for this event to let those who
took on this thankless job of President know how much we underlings
appreciated their efforts!

Meeting of Sept. 4, 1979

Our most heartfelt thanks to Bob Malone and the others who brought
down the new teachers from the high-school and junior high-school so
that we could meet them. We were glad to get to know the men who will
be guiding our children up the steep ladder of education, and to
ogle the many pretty women who will be doing the same thing. For

a program Bob showed slides that opened our eyes and blew asunder many
of the detrimental ideas many of us entertained about our school sys-
tem. Just to mention a few of these: 5th and 6th grade students get
better reading grades than some college students; tasks that used to
be taken care of at home are now being wished onto the schools and

s polls show that the schools are doing a better job; of 25 countries
polled, our own U.S.A. topped all in education quality and due to this
our citizens have a higher standard of living and a longer life ex-
pectancy than those residing in some of the other countries surveyed.

Our 6th graders rate high in reading and mathematics. Due to this our
schools will get more money from Sacramento which will be used to ben-
efit the students. The senior class of 1978-79 received more than

$100,000.00 in scholarships and your editor feels that this fact speaks
ftor«itsels"

Doc ATexdﬁ&éf’and'Géorgé Coppinger each left the hall §5.00 lighter of —
pocket due to their lack of foresight and having a birthday this week.
Happy Birthday guys, the dough will go to help good causes.

Richard Laramir was taken in as a new member, with Chuck Reichel and
Bob Allen doing the job. He is a stock-broker but declined to fore-
cast how the market will do in the next several weeks. Not so dumb!

We were all soxrowoed to hcar of Kathorine Kellogg's passing on. Our
hoarts go out to Ted.
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Meeting of Sept. 18, 1979

Al._ Barbieri is our program chairman for today. At the time of
typing this bulletin he was lost somewhere in the Cloverdale area
and so your reporter can't advise just what the program will be.
However, he did hear a rumble that Al planned on bringing Frank In-
gram along to up-date us on what's going on at the Boys' Club.

NOTE BENE: The meeting of Sept. 25th (and that's not too far off)
will be given over to the installation of the new officers. It will
be held, as usual, at the Federated Church hall which will be open
at 6:30 PM, The dinner will start at 7:30 PM sharp. Those plan-
ing to attend must be shown on the "sign-up" sheet which will be
passed around again at this meeting. Club members will have to
cough up $5.00 for themselves and $7.00 for each guest.

Meeting of Sept. 11, 1979

A Past Presidents' Day and what a turn-out of 'em we had! We were
visited by Lt. Governor Bill Fowler who passed on Governor Hugh
Morgan's best regards. Lt. Gov, Fowler told us that we're the top
club, out of 16, in his district. "Tops" in what he didn't say!

He also told us that the new Lt. Governor will be Hugh Rosen, whose
installation will be on October 5th in Santa Rosa.

Past President Walt Wright was given a certificate of appreciation
and in presenting it President Bruno called him a "pusher". Our
Walt a pusher?! Walt then went on to note that it takes 6 or 7

~ years for a man to reach the Presidency as one goes through the
steps towards achieving that goal. He then read off the list of
Past Presidents which is too lengthy to detail here. Suffice it
to say there have been 20 including the one currently in office,

President Bruno. He also noted that Ted Kellogg is the Club's

oldest member, with Fran Passalacqua also up there. He pointed out
that Kiwanis was the first service club in Healdsburg, and has al-
ways been active within the community. In 1974,1948, and 1950 we
received awards as the most outstanding Club in California.

Former President Lloyd Decker (1972) was present for the event; it
was good seeing him again.

Once again Chuck Reichel and Ernie Biasotti had to go through the
ritual of taking in a new member. We welcome Fred Bessio who is a
pharmacist. THE APRON FELLAS-THE APRON-or else! '
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WE MOURN THE PASSING OF SENIOR MEMBER
LOUIS SCHWAB
THE LAST OF OUR FOUNDING MEMBERS
REST TN PEACE

* % %

MEETING OF SEPT. 25, 1979

This will be the Installation of Officers night, to be held in the
Federated Church hall. A social hour will take place between 6:30 PM
And 7:30 PM, with the dinner starting at 7:30 PM.sharp. For last min-
ute reservations call Ken Gonsalves (433-2253) or-President Bruno
(433-1195). LET'S HAVE A GOOD TURNOUT FOR THIS IMPORTANT EVENT!

MEETING OF SEPT, 18, 1979

We welcomed the following guests: Steve Deas, son of Fdgar Deas, and
Father M, Culligan, the new pastor of St. John's Church, who was the
guest of Art McCaffrey (Erin Go Braugh).

It was announced that the Bowlers need 2 more men on the team to bring
it up to League specifications (here's your chance, swingers)!

Hector Garnero was brought in to the Club. He was sponsored by Pres-
ident Bruno and Fran Branern in the absence of those who talked him
into joining, who also did the inducting. Hector is retired and plays
the squeeze-box as a hobby.

Vern Branch left the hall §5.00 lighter of pocket for making the mis-
take of having his birthday fall on a Tuesday.

Prior to the program commencing we all sang songs (OUCH!).

Program Chairman Al Barbieri (aka Ambrose), one of the founders of the
Healdsburg Boys' Club, introduced Frank Ingram, mamager of the Healds-

“burg Boys' Club who gave us a run-down on the activities that take — — —
place up there, all slanted towards making the members better prepared

to cope with the frustrations of adult life. They are all watched by
volunteer adults whilst on the grounds of the Club.

Frank also pointed out that with the cost of materials going up more
revenue is needed by the Club., IHis annual budget runs to about
60,000.00 dollars. He also noted that the Club's books must be kept
most carefully so that funds can be received from such sources as the
United Way, an organization he respects most highly since they are al-
ways looking for new ways to financially help organizations that are
helping others.

Frank's talk did convince this correspondent that good work is being

done for the boys (and girls) in the Club, and that it is worthy- of
our support. - i s

This being the last meeting over which President Bruno would preéide,
he thanked us for the cooperation he was given during his term of
office. So long Bruno, hello Bob Young!
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of @ctober 2nd, 1979
“®rogram c ;irman for the day Lindsay Wurlitzer advises that John Duffy (or it
could be spelled Duffey; Lindsay wasn't too sure on this point) of the Sonoma
County Farm Bureau will talk about the best way to use land within the Coun-

ty, particularly that given to agriculture. The talk will be illustrated
with slides.

Meeting of Sept. 25, 1979

Installation of Officers night! And what a crowd; according to past Presi-
dent Bruno over ]00 souls including Lt. Governor Bill Gordon and his pretty
wife. After the invocation then still President Bruno introduced those at

the head table; the Lt. Governor and his wife; incoming President Bob Young
and his wife, Gertie; his own wife, Diana; perenial Secretary Fran Branern

and his wife, Helen; and Gail Grillo, the entertainer for the evening, and

her husband; and, of course, Walt Wright and his wife.

e then introduced the new members that were taken in during his term of offi.
To see who they were consult your past bulletins.

iid Deas was given a prize for bringing his entire family to the event. Walt
Wright was given a Legion of Honor Certificate in appreciation of all he has
done for Kiwanis, not only in the Club but throughout the entire district.

Bob Allen also was tendered a Legion Of Honor Certificate since his group
brought in the most new members during our recently ended drive. Woodley

—Frampton got another certificate for bringing in 3 new members during the
year, and Art McCaffrey for bringing in 3 too.

Perfect attendance pins were awarded to Ted Kellogg (absent due to illness).
for 23 years; Ken Gonsalves for 17 years; Waldo Iversen for ]3 years; Neil
Iverson for 8 years; Vern Branch for 6 years; B. Van Cleave for 3 years; and
Fran Branern for ]8 years. :

After a couple of songs by Gail Grillo, accompanied by her husband, Lt. Gov-
ernor Bill took over the installation. He noted that he liked our habit of
exchanging gifts at our annual Christmas party. He then introduced the new
directors and noted that Fran Brannern was an "unsung hero". Next, he In-

stalled Bob Durler as treasurer; Ed Deas and Dick Saxton as ]st & 2nd pres-

idents in charge of vice and detailed their duties.

Diana Rodella then strck a Past President's pin on her husband, after which
he gave-his farewell address. He noted that he enjoyed being what he was,
and thanked all who worked on the various committees during his reign. He
also gave a rundown on the activities that the Club sponsors and thanked
those that worked on them. He then went on and detailed how the club helps
Healdsburg through many of these projects.

He was given a couple of piano rolls and some golf balls to help him while
away his newly found leisure hours, and also a placque of appreciation from

the Club. - peSiieymn
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Incoming President Bob Young was installed by LtT Gov. Gordon who told -him
that he was to make Healdsburg the best club in the division (Arel't walys.
and that he was to be good to his committee chairmen. He also noted that
Bruno will be a hard act to follow.

President Bob then gave a rundown on the projects that he hopes to effect

@q;iifﬂr‘s reign, which include getting more involved in the affairs of our
mittee chairmen for the comimgf&e,IOCT‘,%

m iE ns, and getting a historical c@\mm%(@\fﬂthefmﬁ—ﬁew =t T
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After that we all went home. 1979 );
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